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For immediate release: 

 

ALPENA COMMUNITY COLLEGE LADY LUMBERJACKS TO COMPETE IN NJCAA 

TOURNAMENT 

 

ALPENA, MICH. – The Alpena Community College Lady Lumberjacks have clinched a spot in the 

postseason and will be playing in the NJCAA District H Tournament starting Tuesday, March 7.  

 

The Lady Lumberjacks finished the season with a record of 6-13, and a MCCAA Conference record of 

5-9. The last time the Lady Lumberjacks advanced to the postseason was the 2010-2011 season. 

 

The team will play at Schoolcraft on Tuesday, March 7 at 7 p.m., with the higher ranked team getting 

the home court advantage in the first round of play. The remainder of the tournament will take place at 

St. Clair County Community College in Port Huron. If ACC advances, their next game will be played on 

Friday, March 10 at 1:00 p.m. against the winner of the Wayne County CCD vs. Delta College game. 

The championship game will take place on Saturday March 11 at 5:30 p.m., with the winner advancing 

to the NCJAA Division II National Tournament hosted by North Arkansas College. 
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